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NZ-01: I support this loop trail proposal with the appropriate seasonal closures for wildlife
protection.
 
NZ-07: I support this modification to keep part of this access open due to the large number of
users.
 
NZ-15: I support this modified new road to keep from displacing on-motorized users.
 
NZ-28:  I support this route with the seasonal restriction to protect resources
 
Thank you,
 
Howard Sanders
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